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November 27, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 I hope everyone enjoyed this week of Thanksgiving with family and friends and 
enjoyed time and making memories together. Tomorrow, Monday November 28 will 
be the beginning of our four-week finish to the first semester. 

o Monday will be even day – periods 2, 4, 6 and 8 
 We have three weeks of academics before our exam week which will start on 

Monday December 19. Exam schedule is attached to this communication and can be 
found on our school’s website for your convenience 

o A reminder that this quarter and exams will make up nearly two thirds of 
your student’s grades 

o Also, students should continue to bring in their school issued laptop as part 
of their daily school supplies. Laptops will be utilized for all semester final 
exams 

 Our annual stakeholder parent survey starts tomorrow. We ask that you kindly take 
a moment and provide our school with valuable feedback that will help us evaluate 
and improve for all our students and community. Survey link can be found on our 
district’s website and our school website. A flyer with survey information is 
attached to this communication as well for your convenience. 

 PTSA meeting this Tuesday, November 29 at 6pm in the Student Center.  Support 
PTSA by linking your Amazon account to Amazon smile www.smile.amazon.com and 
search for Dixie Hollins High PTSA. 

 Our School’s Discovery Night where parents and students come to check out our 
school’s academies and programs will be held this Thursday December 1 at 6 pm. 
Please encourage your friends, families and neighbors looking for a great school to 
come out and check us out 

 As always ELP – our Extended Learning Program is available for tutoring, test 
preparation and homework assistance everyday Monday through Thursday from 2 
to 3 pm for students to get the academic support they need. 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the Top! 


